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Phillip L. Sanchez
Chief of Police

207 N. Garfield Avenue
Pasadena, CA 91101

sagng
November 27, 2017

Dear Resident/Merchant:

The 2018 Rose Parade in beautiful Pasadena is rapidly approaching. Once again, the
world will turn its focus to the City of Roses and local officials will strive to create a safe
and exciting experience for all who live in, work here and visit Pasadena during this
special time of year.

The Pasadena Police Department, supported by the Tournament of Roses Association and
City Officials, will be closing the 2018 Rose Parade route early this year to vehicular
traffic to enhance public safety measures. Route closures will take effect beginning at 10
p.m., Sunday, December 31 until 2 p.m., Monday, January 1, 2018, along Colorado
Boulevard, from Orange Grove Boulevard, to Sierra Madre Boulevard, and northbound
on Sierra Madre to Paloma Street.

The Pasadena Police and Transportation Departments have identified several streets that
will remain open for north and southbound vehicular traffic from December 31, 2017 at
10:00 p.m. until January 1, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. Please refer to the attached map for route
information.

Residents and merchants hosting viewing parties or receiving deliveries during the
proposed street closures must notify their guests or vendors to arrive prior to the 10:00
p.m. closure. Guests and vendors arriving after the closure may park in nearby areas that
allow for unrestricted parking.

For questions or concerns, contact Corporal Brad May (bmay@cityofpasadena.net) or
Corporal David Duran (dduran@cityofpasadena.net) at 626.744.4281. For Media
referrals, contact Lieutenant Jason Clawson (jclawson@cityofpasadena.net) or by
telephone at 626.744.7875.

Sincerely,

PHILLIP L. S)ANCHEZ
Chief of Police
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